Missionary Church of Christ

937 Teller Avenue, Bronx, NY 10451 Phone: (718) 588-4545

December 26, 2016

National Auditing Services & Consulting, LLC 500 Purdy Hill Road, Suite #4 Monroe, CT 06468

Dear National Auditing:

Thank you for your services in securing a refund for our church. Everything that was promised was delivered. There was very minimal involvement on our behalf, all we did was provide you with a copy of our bill and from there your company handled everything else from gathering historical information from our utility company to filing the refund.

In all we are very satisfied with your results as without them we would not have received our refund. Being a non-profit organization where funding is very much dependent upon donations, the refund will most certainly help.

Sincerely,

Bishop Hector L. Bonano

listry Wester L Bonemo